
 

Put in your Calendars 

Friday, March 26, 2021: 

Trike-a-thon (Activity TBD) Noon 

Dismissal 

 

Sick students  

We are continuing to practice hand 

washing and the proper way to cover a 

cough. Thank you in advance for your 

help in keeping your child and our 

school community healthy and well. 

Please remember to keep all sick 

students at home. Students who 

cannot participate throughout the day 

due to low energy will be sent home.  

Those that have a fever must be clear 

from a fever for 24 hours without 

medicine before returning. No 

exceptions. Please notify us through 

Brightwheel of any absences including 

the reason for the absence. 

 

Late Pick Up 

Late fees may incur if you drop off 

your child more than 10 minutes early 

or pick up your child past his/her 

schedule. Please be mindful to pick up 

your child at the scheduled time so 

your child’s routine can continue to be 

consistent. 

 

 

Gardening  

We will begin gardening on Friday’s, 

please have your student come to 

school with clothes you do not mind 

them getting dirty in. They are 

encouraged to wear their NVM shirts. 

 

Trike-a -Thon  

Due to COVID, our annual Tike-A-

Thon will no long occur this March but 

will remain a Noon-Dismissal. 

Additional information will be sent 

separately. 

 

Birthday Celebrations 

Parents are welcomed to bring 

treats for their student’s birthday, 

please notify us when/what you 

are planning to bring so we can plan 

our lesson for that day. If you would 

like to send cupcakes, must be 

miniature cupcakes.  

 

Dr. Seuss 

This month we will have a 

focus around Dr. Seuss and 

the books he created. 

Throughout March Students 

are welcomed to bring in their Dr. 

Seuss books to be read in class. 


